
 

 
SOCIETAS IRANOLOGICA EUROPAEA 

 

Palazzo Baleani, Corso Vittorio Emanuele II, 244,  00186 Roma, Italy 

 

 

from the president 

 

Professor Dr. Éva Jeremiás 

  19 June 2022 

 

Dear Professor Jeremiás, 

 

I am writing to you in my capacity as president of the Societas Iranologica Europaea to inform you 
that the Board of the Society in their last meeting on the 14th of May has elected you as Honorary 
Member of the SIE.  

This nomination is in recognition of your outstanding contribution to the field of Iranian Studies. 

My colleagues and myself sincerely hope that you will accept this honour. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Christoph U. Werner 

(President) 
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